
   

MEMO  RMA - PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 County of Monterey 

DATE: November 29, 2012 
 
TO: Monterey County Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Taven M. Kinison Brown, Project Planner 
 
SUBJECT:  Laguna Seca County Park sign replacement proposal PLN120279 
   December 12, 2012 Planning Commission Hearing 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Staff is requesting that this item be continued to the January 30, 2013 Planning Commission 
hearing.   
 
The continuance is needed to work with the Monterey County Parks Department (Applicant) to 
further refine the design of the proposed new monument sign for consistency with the State 
Scenic Highway designation of Highway 68.   
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